
 

 

  
 

February 19, 2015 

 

To: Daniel Cohen, Assistant General Counsel for Legislation, Regulation, and Energy 
Efficiency, DOE 

From: Amy Shepherd, General Counsel, AHRI 

Re: Ex Parte Communication 

On Friday, February 13, 2015, AHRI staff met telephonically with the Department of 
Energy to discuss issues pertaining to the ongoing efficiency standards rulemaking for 
single package vertical air-conditioning and single package vertical heat pump 
(collectively, SPVU) equipment. 

The purpose of the conversation was to discuss issues concerning the SPVU market and 
DOE’s determination of the equipment constituting that market as it impacts the rule and 
DOE’s supporting technical analysis. 

The following individuals were present on the call: 

 Daniel Cohen, DOE 

 Johanna Hariharan, DOE 

Eric Stas, DOE 

 Karim Amrane, AHRI 

 Caroline Davidson-Hood, AHRI 

 Amy Shepherd, AHRI 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Amy Shepherd 
General Counsel 
Air-Conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration Institute 


